
Eileen D. Barrett, MD, MACP, Chair Governance Committee invites you to consider serving on one or 
more of the College’s committees and provides the following information for this year’s process for 
submitting your areas of interest and expertise.  

ACP’s Governance Committee oversees the committee appointment process and delegates initial 
recommendations for committee appointments to the Committee Appointments Subcommittee. The 
Subcommittee will meet over the next few months to develop recommendations for the membership of 
the College’s committees, based on interest expressed from members requesting committee 
assignment, expertise needed, inclusive perspectives, and staff views. Once this process has been 
completed, the Governance Committee reviews the proposed appointments and submits their 
recommendations to the Board of Regents for approval. Committee terms begin in April 2025. 

https://webforms.acponline.org/form/2025-2026-acp-committee-appointments-survey
mailto:acpgovernance@acponline.org

